
Welcome to 3rd Grade!  My 
name is Mrs. Rhoades and I get 

the awesome opportunity of 
teaching you this 2023-2024

school year.  I am looking 
forward to meeting each and 

every one of you and getting to 
know you and your family 

throughout the school year.

I graduated from Augusta State 
University in 2008 with a Bachelor’s in 
Early Childhood Education. I continued 

my education at the University of 
Georgia and graduated with my 

Master’s degree in 2009.

This will be my fourteenth year teaching 
elementary grades.  I’ve taught  

Kindergarten, 1st, 3rd, 4th, and 5th 
grades.

This is my fifth year at G.S.I.C. and I 
absolutely love it!

I’ve been happily married to my 
husband, Jordan, for 12 years and we 

have two little girls, Kylee (10 years old) 
and Daisy (6 years old).

I love teaching!  It truly is my passion!

Feel free to email me at 
arhoades@gsiccharter.com

Faith, Family, & Friends, school supplies, dark chocolate,
sushi, Amazon Prime, decorating my home, vacations, 

and of course TEACHING

Mrs. Rhoades
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